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The beginning of the 2023-24 school year has already brought updates, change, and 

innovation.  Here in the Steilacoom Historical School District #1 we have added to our 

program in significant ways.  We’ve added equipment at 

Saltar’s Point Elementary, creating even more hot lunch 

options and causing quite a buzz down the hallway as 

students walk by! 

We’ve also added service stations, such as our new 

“Pick Two” station at the high school.  High Schoolers 

can choose between salads, build-your-own sandwiches, 

and house-made soups— different options every day of 

the week!  As the weather gets colder, soup hits the spot.  

Since it opened, we’ve had some students eat it every 

day to try them all! 

 

 

School Lunch Week  

is October 9-13, 2023 

Growth and Innovation—Every school, every day 

School Nutrition Programs are an integral 

part of supporting academic achievement, 

improving children’s health, and combating 

childhood hunger.   

Celebrate National School Lunch week by 

checking out your school lunch room.  If you 

haven’t eaten at your school’s cafeteria be-

fore– Why don’t you give it a try! 


